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We would be thrilled if you could join us for our small but special Harvest Festival gathering.
We will be singing just a few songs for you at this early stage in the term and would love you to stay for a coffee and meet the other parents.
The date for this is:
25th September at 9.15
Please leave your child in the line that morning and head to the front entrance to be seated ready.


Task for the weekend.
See the attached sheet and tell us about your best bits this holiday. You can draw or have a go at writing. We will put them all in a book to display in the library and you will be able to share it with friends.

helen.mason@ntlp.org.uk
tanya.parker@ntlp.org.uk



P.E days are:  
Miss Parker:
Monday and Wednesday 
Miss Flitcroft :
Monday and Thursday 
so you may wish to consider this when dressing your child on those mornings.
In the area of learning ‘Health and Self-Care’ the expectation is that your child becomes able to dress and undress independently.
We would like them to feel successful and proud of their efforts. We suggest that you avoid laces and buttons that they can’t fasten by themselves for example. 
We have reached the end of the first week in Reception and it has flown by.
Our week has been divided into many activities but in particular helping children to settle and be familiar with their surroundings. We take great care of your child and their happiness at school is a key focus for us. We are delighted at how well the children are settling in and how they have such a positive attitude to their lunch.
Don’t forget they swap over next week with the current afternoon children attending in the morning and staying for their lunch.
8.50 a.m. Morning drop off is at the bottom of the ramp outside reception classrooms and pick up is outside the main front office building.  Children will be led out in groups and passed to an adult from twelve o’clock (depending on how quickly they can eat).
1 pm afternoon drop off is at the main front office entrance and if the children could organise themselves into two lines one for each class.  Pick up at 3.25 pm from the bottom of the ramp outside reception classrooms. We will wait to pass your child to you directly so please step forward and speak to us. 
If you are unclear about any of the above arrangements please ring school or ask a member of staff. 
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